
Year Two Homework Friday 2nd November 2018 

In computing we have been creating a sequence of music and following 
our wonderful trip to the Royal Festival Hall, I would like you to 
please draw your favourite instrument and find out five interesting 
facts about it.   

Please write these facts into your homework books using a pencil, 
showing me your beautiful cursive handwriting. 

 

Thank you 

 Miss Henry 

 

   

   

    


